   SHORT MAT COMMITTEE MEETING 9/9/10

PRESENT.    John Pavitt  (Chair)  Connie Newman, Debra Constable, Margaret Wilmot, Eddie Wilmot. 

1. MINUTES OF LAST MEETING.   Agreed
2. MATTERS ARISING. 
· Proposed twilight bowls on Wednesdays changed to Thursdays due to other key meetings taking place. Connie to put notice up to this effect.  Also to invite views about evening roll ups.
· New mat has been ordered and is due to be delivered week starting 4th October.
3. INTERNAL LEAGUES.
Keith Smalley will prepare sheets and Eddie will collect cards and ensure that Keith receives them.  Eddie to put up list requesting names of people prepared to act as floaters.  Cut off date for names for internal leagues is 16TH OCTOBER. 

Meeting of short mat committee to take place on 21ST OCTOBER to identify teams.

4. COMPETITIONS.

Margaret to put up sheet requesting names of people interested in;

Club singles.

Ladies singles

Club pairs.

Cut off date for names 30TH OCTOBER.

Meeting of short mat committee to take place on 4TH NOVEMBER to sort out club competitions- how many rounds etc.
Margaret to be responsible for keeping score sheets up to date

Finals will take place at the end of March 2011 date t.b.a.

5. CHANGE OVER TO SHORT MAT BOWLS
To take place on 2ND OCTOBER. John will be seeking volunteers to prepare clubhouse.  Roll ups to start 4TH OCTOBER. 

6. ANY OTHER BUSINESS
· Payment for entry into competitions and leagues will be : £1.00                      
· Payment for roll ups, league matches and competitions will be: £1.50
· Connie informed those present that she had been in contact with about twelve other clubs  to set up friendlies. She would like to approach other clubs in the area. John agreed to pass on list of contacts known to him.
· Next meeting 21ST.OCTOBER. 
. 
